COPY + PRINT solutions

Issue 1 July 2006



Welcome to our first newsletter, we have introduced a quarterly newsletter to keep you in touch with Biz Print happenings.

Winter certainly made a dramatic entrance this year, however don't let this put you into hibernate mode. Your business still need loads of enthusiasm and it may well be time for you to consider doing a flyer drop, update your business cards or any other requirement you may have.

A small reminder too that it may be time to update your business stationery and with the introduction of the new postal code system it would be very timely.

Biz Print has now gone live, with the introduction of our exciting new website. You can now request quotes and place orders online. Check it out this month www.bizprint.co.nz, place an online order prior to the 31st July and receive 100 address labels free with your order (conditions apply).

## Don't forget that we can help you with:

- Large and small run photocopying
  - Colour or Black and White
- Business Stationery
  - Business cards
  - Letterheads
  - Compliment Slips
  - Envelopes
- Flyers / Brochures / Pamphlets
- Booklets
- Docket Books
  - Invoice Books
  - Receipt Books
  - Job Books
  - and more...
- Newsletters
- Laminating
- Binding and more

Keep an eye out for our next issue that will contain great ideas leading up to the Festive Season.